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Cheryl A. Williams
Office of Disability Policy
Social Security Administration
6401 Security Boulevard
Baltimore, MD  21235-6401

Re: 	Docket No. SSA-2018-0026, RIN 0960-AI27, Document No. 2019-24700, Comments in Response to Proposed Rulemaking: Rules Regarding the Frequency and Notice of Continuing Disability Reviews

Dear Ms. Williams:

We are writing on behalf of [Name of your organization] in response to the Social Security Administration’s (SSA) Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (proposed rule) to express our strong opposition to the proposal to change the rules regarding the frequency and notice of continuing disability reviews, published in the Federal Register on November 18, 2019.

[Explain what your organization does and why this rule is important to the work you do]

For the reasons detailed below, [name of your organization] recommends that the Social Security Administration withdraw the current proposed rule, as it will negatively impact the health and well-being of children in the child welfare system with disabilities, young adults with disabilities who have aged out of the child welfare system, and families at risk of child welfare involvement.	Comment by Jennifer Pokempner: Please feel free to make this sentence specific to the reasons you want to provide.   
  
I. Reason One Why You Oppose the Proposed Rule	Comment by Jennifer Pokempner: Feel free to borrow from our draft. 

If you have personal stories to share, please add them!
II. Reason Two Why You Oppose the Proposed Rule 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments on the NPRM. Please do not hesitate to contact us for further information. 

Sincerely, 


[Your Contact Info]
